COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th June, 1935.

Dear 8ir,
I duly received your lebtter of the 15th ultimo,

poting the letters which had been addressed to the late
Mr. Robert Mattson, in regard to the outstanding fees for
the survey held st Antwerp in lay, 1934, on the steamer
BROMARSUND", and in view of Mr. lattson's death and of the
fact that the vessel 1s still 1laild up at Antwerp, I have to
Mm‘you that the question of dealing with the veasel's
class has béan deferred for the time being.

I have, however, to request that you will be good
enough te ascertain, if possible, who is responsible for the
upkeep of the vessel whilst she 1s laid up, and whether any
change 1s being wade in the title of the actual registered
Owmers.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully, }
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Classification Committee.
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